
 

CITY HALL     10890 San Pablo Avenue, El Cerrito, CA  94523-3034 
http://www.el-cerrito.org 

 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING OF THE 
ARTS AND CULTURE COMMISSION  

 
AND 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE REGULAR  
ARTS AND CULTURE COMMISSION MEETING 

 
 
 
 
 

There will be a special meeting of the Arts and Culture Commission  
will be held on Thursday, July 14, 2011 at the  

Council Chambers, City Hall – 10890 San Pablo Avenue, El Cerrito. 
 
 
 
 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Arts and Culture Commission 
scheduled for Wednesday, July 20, 2011, at 7:00 p.m.  

is hereby cancelled. 
   
 
 
 
 

For questions or additional information please contact ACC Staff Liaison,  
Suzanne Iarla at 215-4318. 


